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Governance Survey Workshop Summary – August 13, 2018 
 
David McNair, President of the The McNair Group, LLC., joined the JIPSD Commissioners on 
August 13th to present results of the 2018 Commission Governance Survey.  The Commission 
Chair requested Executive Session in that Mr. McNair stated that the survey contained rating 
questions and verbatim responses regarding specific positions within JIPSD such as the 
Commission Chair, Committee Chairs, as well as the JIPSD Administrator.   
 
The purpose of the survey is to assist the Commission in identifying areas of effectiveness, as 
well as areas that may need improvement to ensure that they are maximizing the governance 
and fiduciary roles on behalf of the JIPSD.   
 
SUMMARY OF DISCUSSION 
The top strengths in rank order of the Commission are: 

• A strong commitment to the JIPSD 

• Understanding of Commission roles and expectations 

• Belief that JIPSD is fulfilling its Mission well 

• Commission Chair ensures that each member has an opportunity to be heard 
 
Areas identified and discussed for continued improvement: 

• Demonstrating respect for others views that may differ 

• Developing more effective Commission Communications 

• More adherence to Rules of Procedure for more effective and efficient discussion and 
decision-making 

• Commission Members support of the Chair 
 
A number of communication tips and tools were discussed and encouraged for adoption.  Also 
discussed were a variety of refresher trainings to more fully understand the Rules of Procedure, 
as well as a continued focus on more strategic and less operational agenda items.  The 
Commission Chair thanked all for their candor and commitment, while also expressing support 
for the Administrator and for the JIPSD associates’ hard work and dedication.   
 
No decisions or votes were taken in Executive Session.   
 
 
 
 
 


